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Move Forward With
Confidence!

Tollbar Sixth Form

would like to wish you every success in
yvour forthcoming GCSE results.

GCSE Results Day: Thursday 12th August
Experienced members of the Sixth Form Team will
be available to give guidance and advice in face-to-

face meetings about A Level Study.

Telephone: 01472 500 505 (option 4)
Email: enquiries@tollbarmatsixthform.co.uk




How do | enrol at Tollbar Sixth Form?

¢ When do | enrol?
You can enrol any time after receiving your GCSE results on Thursday 12th August.
¢ How do | enrol?

We will be offering three ways in which you can enrol:

1. Face-to-face with a member of the Sixth Form team here at the college.
Enrolment will take place in a Covid-secure environment. Your route to the enrolment area will be well signposted. On
arrival you will be guided to complete enrolment paperwork and receive information regarding the new academic year.
External applicants should enter the Academy through the Sixth Form entrance and follow the signposts.

Beyond 12pm, applicants can ring the Academy on 01472 500505 (option 6) and request for a member of the team to call
them back.

On Friday 13t August, applicants can also report to Tollbar Academy’s main reception between 9am and 12pm. Only the
applicant is permitted on site.

2. Online at www.tollbarmatsixthform.co.uk
A digital enrolment form will be live on the website from Thursday 12th August. Once it has been electronically

submitted, we will process it and contact you to confirm your place.

3. Telephone the Sixth Form directly — 01472 500 505 (option 4).
A member of the Sixth Form team will be available to take your details over the phone
If you have any further enquiries you are also welcome to email a member of the team on

enguiries@tollbarmatsixthform.co.uk

e What if | have not met the grade requirements for my chosen A Levels?
Whatever your GCSE grades, we encourage you to speak with our Sixth Form staff who will be on hand to discuss

your options. Every application to study with us is reviewed on an individual basis.

¢ What if | have changed my mind about subject options?
Do not worry; many students change their minds after receiving their GCSE results. We are very happy to discuss

any options you are considering.

e |s there transport available to Tollbar Sixth Form?
Yes — a bus service will be available, running directly from Louth Academy to Tollbar MAT Sixth Form. Students will

be able to apply to use this service.

e When do | start?
We look forward to welcoming you at our New Starter Event, 2-4pm on Wednesday 1st September 2021. The
afternoon will provide the opportunity to issue your timetable and complete the essential paperwork of a new
academic year, setting you up to hit the ground running the next day.
Your A Level studies will begin on Thursday 2nd September 2021. We ask you to arrive at 9.15 on this first teaching

Day.



